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Tips For Credit / Debit Card Protection
While the holiday season is traditionally one of giving, there are those who also 
take … your account information, your identity, and much more. Here are some 
tips to safeguard your financial information – not just during the upcoming 
holidays, but year-round!

• Carry only the credit / debit cards you NEED. Memorize your PIN – never 
write it down and carry it with you!

• Do not respond to phone calls, e-mails or text messages asking for card 
numbers and other sensitive information. Loyola Credit Union – or any other 
financial institution – will never ask you to “verify” or provide your credit / 
debit card account information.

• Inspect card readers and key pads at gas pumps, ATMs and other public 
locations. These are favorite targets for thieves to install ‘skimmers,’ a device that steals your card information 
when you insert your card. If the machine looks suspicious, do not use it.

• When shopping online, be cautious. Shop with trusted retailers and look for security indicators, such as https:// 
in the web address, and the closed padlock icon in the browser’s address bar. 

• Don’t make purchases or banking transactions when connected to a public, unsecure Wi-Fi network.

• Use online banking to monitor your accounts, and check every few days. If you spot any unfamiliar transactions, 
report them immediately. If you suspect your card has been compromised, cancel it and request a new one.

Enterprise Car Sales Help Put You In A Quality Vehicle
For years, Enterprise has been known as the go-to company for car rental – but did you know they also are a great place 
to buy a quality, pre-driven vehicle? It’s true – and we are proud to continue our relationship with Enterprise Car Sales.

At any given time, Enterprise has approximately 6,000 vehicles nationwide for sale (and hundreds locally). Each and 
every one of them undergoes a rigorous 109 Point Check-up and is fine-tuned before made available for sale. You can 
check out the cars online (www.enterprisecarsales.com) or visit any of the local sales outlets (in Glen Ellyn, Worth, 
and Chicago – Western Avenue). If you find one online that isn’t local, Enterprise will work to have it shipped in or find 
a comparable vehicle for you.

Our low, money-saving rates are always available, so you can finance your vehicle purchase right here at Loyola Credit 
Union. Come in and get pre-approved, so you know exactly what you can afford and how much your payments will be 
BEFORE you go shopping. Shop smart to get the best deal!

And, if for some reason, you don’t qualify for a loan at LCU, Enterprise Car Sales has a variety of 
means to finance your car purchase. We truly work as a team with Enterprise to 
help ALL our members get the vehicle they need.

PLUS – when you purchase a vehicle from Enterprise – and 
finance it with Loyola Credit Union – from now through 
October 31st, 2014, Enterprise will give you a $300 gas card 
… FREE! (2 week period before card distribution). As a Loyola 
Credit Union member, your personal Enterprise representative 
is Joe Kurtyka. You can contact him directly at 630.942.5080, 
or by e-mail at joseph.e.kurtyka@erac.com, or visit the web 
site at www.cuautodeals.com. 

So before you’re “over sold” by some fast-talking dealer rep,  
come talk with us at Loyola Credit Union.  

Holiday Closings
The Loyola Credit Union office will be closed for these 
upcoming holidays:

Thursday & Friday, November 27 & 28 ... Thanksgiving
Wednesday, December 24 ......................Christmas Eve
  OPEN 7AM-11AM
Thursday, December 25 ........................ Christmas Day

Thursday, January 1 ............................. New Year’s Day

Don’t forget – Daylight Saving Time ends Sunday, 
November 2nd, so make sure you change your clocks 
Saturday night, November 1.

24/7 Online Access
Your credit union accounts are accessible 24 / 7 even 
when the credit union is closed. Just use your LUEFCU 
Visa card, ATM or debit card. AND – you can apply for 
loans online at www.luefcu.com too!

Help Us Celebrate 
International Credit 
Union Day
Each year, credit unions around the globe celebrate 
their uniqueness and success on the third Thursday 
in October, recognized as International Credit Union 
Day. This year, your Loyola Credit Union will mark 
the event on Wednesday, October 15…. and we 
have a lot to celebrate this year!

In addition to our year-long celebration of 35 years 
of service, we can also celebrate the fact that we 
are growing – in total membership, total number of 
loans, and in the range of valuable services we offer 
our members, as evidenced by the addition of Home 
Mortgage Loans and a renewed emphasis on car 
loans / sales through Enterprise Car Sales.

Come join our Open House at the credit union office 
on Wednesday, October 15. Between 10 a.m. and 
2 p.m., we’ll have beverages and sweet treats, and 
some giveaways, as well.  

Bring a co-worker and sign them up for membership!

Be Aware of  
Data Breaches
As you may have heard, Jewel-Osco and Home Depot 
are the latest victims of possible data breaches, 
wherein credit and / or debit card information may 
have been compromised. If / when Loyola Credit 
Union is notified of Member Visa Debit and / or 
Credit Cards that are affected by these payment 
card data breaches, we will IMMEDIATELY notify 
the affected members by e-mail and mail. In the 
meantime, we advise our members to closely monitor 
your account(s) by frequently viewing your activity 
through your Online Banking account or by logging 
in at www.lucfcu.org.

2015 Planners  
Are Coming!
Just as the coming chill and falling 
snow are inevitable, so too is the 
arrival of our popular monthly planners. As in 
the past, we are offering pocket-sized and 8 x 10 
planners. Watch for future announcements regarding 
their availability. Please – only one per member.

35th Anniversary Loan 
Offer Still Good …
...but you better hurry! This special anniversary loan 
offer is good only until December 31st, and then  
it’s gone. Remember: 

• Borrow $3,500
• With a 30-month payback period  

(that’s 2-1/2 years!)
• We’ll REDUCE your interest rate by a full 3.5%!

That’s right – 3.5% knocked off whatever interest rate 
you qualify for! But this offer ends December 31st, 
so don’t delay. Apply online (www.luefcu.org), or in 
person in the credit union office. 
NOTE: This is NOT a credit revival loan. Regular loan qualification 
requirements apply. Individual interest rate based on creditworthiness. Not 
all LCU members will qualify.

Win Big –  
6-Foot Stocking!
Here’s your chance to win really big 
this holiday season. Our huge, 6-foot, 
toy-filled Christmas stocking is back, 
and tickets are on sale now. Tickets 
are just $1 each, or SEVEN (that’s 
right, 7!) for $5.00! On sale through December 19th in 
the credit union office. Proceeds will benefit a worthy 
charity … and the credit union will MATCH the  
ticket sales! 
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